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WILLIAM S JORDAN, 111
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November 30, 1979

Ivan W. Smith, Esquire
Atomic Safety and Licansing
Board Panel
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dr. Walter H. Jordan
881 W. Outer Drive
Oak Ridge, Tennessee 37830

Dr. Linda W. Little
5000 Hermitage Drive
Raleigh, North Carolina 27612

Dear Members of the Board:

Enclosed please find the Union of Concerned Scientists
Reply Brief on the Application of the National Environmental
Policy Act.

We will make no separate reply to the Staff's brief on
the effect of rulemakings upon the issues sought to be raised
here. We agree with the staff that no pending or proposed
rulemaking precludes this Board from considering otherwise
appropriate contentions.

Very truly yours,
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Ellyn R. Weiss
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